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District Conference 26 to 29 September 2025 

 
 
Report Parliamentarian:  
 
I started by raising the question of whether, regarding the awards and a distribution 
differing from the one previously in place, the District Board is authorized to make 
decisions independently, or whether a vote by all members within the district is required. 
 
From January onward, the focus shifted to an examination of the alignment between the 
District’s Affiliation Agreement and the Bylaws of Zonta International, as well as the 
Rules of Procedure.  
 
This involved a comparison with the Bylaws of District 28 and an analysis of whether any 
discrepancies existed. This review led to several editorial revisions to the Bylaws, 
primarily concerning typographical, translation, and referencing discrepancies. These 
minor corrections were adopted as they did not pertain to substantive content. 
 
 
 
Luise Gerischer 
Parliamentarian District 28 
Zonta Club Frankfurt am Main 
 


